
r MESSAGE FROM THE
CHAI RMAN, HAK CHAN
THE FIG WORKING WEEK 2007 WILL BE THE
FIRST FIG WORKING WEEK TO BE HELD IN
HONG KONG.
Every endeavour is being made to ensure the event will be conducted
in the most exact and glamorous manner befitting as a FIG event as
well as commensurate with the tradition of the Hong Kong Surveyors,
and most important of all. a most enjoyable and rewarding time for all
participants coming from far and near.

To begin with, the venue chosen is a top rated hotel. All functions,
except those technical and social visits, will be held under one roof
thereby providing the most comfort to the participants. Full and
quality catering will be provided, such as, tea and coffee break with
abundant of snacks and buffet lunches with large variety of food
throughout the event, two receptions and one FIG Foundation Dinner,
which are all inclusive for Full Delegates, and a value for money Gala

r> Dinner with a taste of the fabulous Chinese cuisine.
In addition to the many quality technical papers to be presented

by learned experts from various fieids of surveying, in the same venue,
there will be exhibition area for world renowned surveying equipment
manufacturers and software and services providers to display their
latest technology and products, and participants will have the chance
to have the flrst glimpse and touch of these state-of-the-art master-
pieces.

Hong Kong is a vibrant and lively mega city. Perhaps to some of
you from afar the city is no strange place, but you will definitely find
something new and extraordinary that will fascinate you each time you
come. On behalf of the Organising Committee, I extend my warmest
welcome to you. See you in the FIGWorking Week 2007.

MESSAGE FROM THE
CONGRESS DIRECTOR
I HAVE MUCH PLEASURETO BE THE
CONGRESS DIRECTOR OF THE FIG
WORKING WEEK 2007.
My primary role is to maintain a dose dialogue with FIGCouncil on
matters related to the Working Week with a view to directing the
Working Week in meeting its goals and the expectations of all the
stakeholders, such as you, the valuable participants. And equally
important role is to take part in the work of the Organising Committee
to ensure that essential facilities and logistics are provided for the
smooth operation of the event.

The plenary and technical programme sessions are planned to
facilitate maximum participation. Whilst quality technical papers are
being selected by the Commission Chairs with the co-ordination of the
FIGCouncil, effort is being made to identify prominent persons to
del iver the keynote and plenary speeches. Technical tours will be
available to visit some of the finer examples of surveying work in Hong
Kong.

There will be ample well equipped rooms for the various activities,
such as, the Annual Commission Meetings, General Assembly,
Exhibitions, and Plenary and Technical Sessions,all in the same premises.
Quality catering in abundance will be provided to freshen up partici-
pants in between tense technical sessions as well as receptions and
dinners for everyone to relax and enjoy in the evening.

Every effort will be put in to make the FIGWorking Week 2007 a
rewarding and memorable occasion for all participants. Hong Kong is
always a lovely place to visit, for leisure or business. I look forward to
seeing you in the Working Week.
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